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From: Robert J.
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: May 8th, Plan Commission Meeting concerns
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 12:35:07 PM

Why are important Plan Commission Meetings on a Monday night at 5:30 pm?
This is not acceptable, this is family dinner time.

City meetings on Zoom are poorly run with too many technical glitches.
Not all city personnel are skilled at running Zoom meetings, and some residents are not
successful trying to manage Zoom.  
 
Bring back city meetings "in person" so more people can participate!!

Bob Judy
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